
February 2h, 196 

Mr. Kurt Dorfzaun 

Fabricacion y Exporiacion de Sombreros 
de Paja Topquilla 
Cuenca, Ecador 

Dear Mr. Dorfzaun: 

Thank you for your letter dated February 11, 196k. 

Your letter arrived during his absence abroad, and 
will be called to his attention after his return, 
please Ged, about the beginning of March. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Florence Fine 
Rabbi Lanm's Secty 


